

5th February 2024

## Year 13 Spring Half-Term Update

Dear Y13 Parents / Carers,

Thank you for all your support of your child's progress this half term. Year 13 have worked hard and we hope that they have a great February half-term holiday. We are writing to you now about the expectations for Year 13 students over the half-term break, and the revision & intervention sessions on offer over the half-term.

## **Revision for mocks**

Year 13 spring mocks are happening from Monday 4th March to Friday 15th March 2024. This means there are only 2 school weeks between students returning to school and spring mock exams beginning. Students will receive their mock timetables in the first week back to school. Year 13 students should use the half-term break to start their revision for these exams.

## **Revision & intervention sessions**

A small number of teachers are offering revision and intervention sessions offered to Year 13 over the half-term break. Where an intervention is for "targeted students only", teachers will inform your child that they are expected to attend, otherwise, all students who study the subject are welcome to attend the advertised sessions.

W/C 12th Feb - 16th Feb ENTER VIA	Monday 12th Feb MAIN RECEPTION	Tuesday 13th Feb MAIN RECEPTION	Wednesday 14th Feb	Friday 16th Feb
Time	9am-3pm	9am-3pm	9am-12pm	9.30am-12pm
Staff	Ms Parker	Ms Parker	Ms Ravenscroft	Ms Lee
Room	335	335	131	206
Subject 2				13D/Gg - GEOGRAPHY
Time				9.30am-4pm
Staff			)	Ms Blount
Room				131
Subject 3		e. (e	ic c	Y13 CHEMISTRY (by invitation)
Time				Ms Matthews
Staff		8	%	1pm-3.30pm
Room		10		212

Students must arrive on time via the **designated school entrance** to be signed into the building by their teacher – please note latecomers may not be admitted. Students are not permitted to remain in the building after sessions finish. To view further details about half-term intervention sessions, please visit: <a href="https://kaa.org.uk/yll-and-yl3-half-term-revision-sessions">https://kaa.org.uk/yll-and-yl3-half-term-revision-sessions</a>

We hope you have a good half-term break with your child and we look forward to welcoming them back to school on Tuesday 20th February.

Kind regards,

**Dr R Davies** 

**Director of Learning Y13** 

